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School Christmas Concerts 

School Concerts which will take place in Bornacoola Community Centre on the evenings of:  

 

Rooms 1 and 2-Junior Infants to Second Class Tuesday December 17th at 7pm. Doors open at 6.20pm 

 

Rooms 3 and 4-Third Class to Sixth Class Thursday December 19th at 7pm. Doors open at 6.20pm 

 

As has been the practice in recent years there will be a €5 cover charge per adult on each of the nights. Parents who 

have pupils on stage on both nights will only pay on Tuesday night and will receive a pass to Thursday night’s show. 

The admission charge covers the expenses associated with the running of the Christmas Concerts, such associated 

costs include cost of play scripts, musical downloads, performance rights, amplification charges and bus hire over four 

days. 

The Parents Association will run a raffle on each of the nights to raise Parents Association Funds and your support 

would be greatly appreciated. 

 

Christmas Holidays 

You are reminded that Scoil Mhuire NS will close for Christmas 2019 on Friday December 20 at 12.00pm. We will 

reopen on Tuesday January 7
th
, 2020.  

 

Primary Language Curriculum 

You are also reminded of our PLC In Service date which will be Thursday January 9th, 2020. Scoil Mhuire will remain 

closed on this date. 

Board of Management 

The following comprise the incoming BOM 2019-23: 

Patron’s Representatives - Fr Gerry O Brien (Chairperson) and John Keenan 

Principal and Teachers’ Representative - Declan Bohan and Patricia McGoldrick 

Parents Representatives - Eileen Faughnan and Colin McGuinness 

Community Representatives - Deirdre Mulligan and Martina Hackett 
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